

Moencopi Day School

Steven A. Troglia Jr.

Chief School Administrator

P.O. Box 185 • Tuba City, Arizona 86045 • Phone: 928.283.5361 • Fax: 928.283.4662 Website: https://www.moencopidayschool.org/



August 21, 2025

WELCOME BACK **CSA MESSAGE** 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students.

Welcome to Moencopi Day School! If you are new to MDS, we are very happy that you have chosen to join our community. If you are returning students, we are just as happy to see you again. Together, we will encounter new journeys.

Many students have attended MDS and have been successful in their endeavors. We offer a challenging curriculum designed to prepare students for middle and high school education experiences. Our aim is to offer a variety of opportunities for all students to grow and learn.

The teachers and staff are dedicated to providing a safe and nurturing learning environment. Each staff member, student, and guest have the responsibility to keep our campus safe. I encourage you to take time to review school policies and expectations and to become familiar with these guiding principles that support campus safety and academic excellence.

Moencopi Day School believes in educating the whole child for life, creating opportunities for lifelong learning. Education is a mutual responsibility. We trust that the parents will work cooperatively to support and re-enforce school policies and programs. I encourage you to attend school functions and communicate with our staff regularly.

Communicating the message education is the key to their future with your students. Together, let us be the team that builds a strong foundation for your students' future. Have a great and successful school year! Go Panthers!

Respectfully,

Steven A. Troglia Jr.

Stone Taylog.

Chief School Administrator

Moencopi Day School